
SAVE HEW 
 

Dear Resident 
 
HEW is Hamilton Electricity Works and your new campaign name. 
 
A planning application has just been submitted to the council to DEMOLISH two 
of the Victorian buildings as per the original plans.  This, however, is a special 
request due to the fact that the buildings are now in a Conservation Area.  We have 
to OBJECT to this application, as these buildings must be protected, as part of the 
Industrial Heritage of Twickenham. All the letters that you wrote originally 
opposing the development at 37 Hamilton Road, made an enormous impact and it 
is because of this HUGE effort from local residents that we have got this far.   
 
I urge you all to support and save HEW. Please write another letter of 
objection to: 
 
Connor Corrigan 
Development Control 
London Borough of Richmond upon Thames 
Civic Centre,  
44 York Street,  
Twickenham  
TW1 3BZ 
 
Planning Reference -37 Hamilton Road - 06/0548/CAC 
 
If you have access to a computer, please see your own campaign website 
www.hew.org.uk, which is full of information and links to various sites. 
 
The website also has a links to the BBC Local Action website and our campaign is 
on there for you to support.  Please do so as it will get National coverage and 
interest. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Cathy Cooper – 020 8898 2641 

http://www.hew.org.uk/
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